
 

To: Gregorio M. Aguilar, Supervisor  
Andrea Anderson, Trustee 
Bob Schultz, Trustee 

Brian Forsberg, Trustee 

Howard Gripp, Trustee 

Nick Vyncke, Clerk  

 

From: Mark T. Lundahl – Road Commissioner 

 

RE: Annual Township Meeting 

 

Date: 3/8/22 

 

General: 

 

Road Commissioner will ask the board to approve $100,000 from the General Fund be transferred to 

Road and Bridge Department for 2022 projects. 

 

2022 will be a year for many sections of road identified within approximately a 1-mile stretch that we 

need to take preventative measures and immediate measures to ensure the quality and upkeep of 

the roads and water ways. Improvements will be in the areas of redirecting water, replacing culverts, 

expanding/dredging ditches, resetting grades, resurfacing sections of uneven road where water 

pools, and the re-building or re-rocking of shoulders.  

 

One culvert in particular needs to be addressed in the short-term at the intersection of 14th Street 

and 43rd Avenue. This area is backing up due to a suspected crushed culvert beneath the road.  

There are several other ditches that will need to be dredged, as mentioned, to ensure proper water 

flow and avoid stagnant water (safety).  

 

Utilizing professional construction companies will be essential to ensuring that several blocks if not 

miles of waterways can flow properly. Road and Bridge will be working throughout the season with 

township employees and excavation and construction companies to address all of these areas of 

improvement.   

 

 


